
Sara Hedin
I am a home owner in Benson whose house is 0.2 miles from the ADI site. I've just read that the
plant will include a melting pit that will sit 20 feet before the water table. This is a bit unsettling,
considering that the plant is in a flood plain, on a river, on a fault line. I urge you to deny any and all
permits associated with this plant based on its location, polluting potential, and huge demand on
municipal water.


